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Committee Report  
 

  
 Date: Thursday, January 29, 2015 

Time: 6:30 p.m.  
Place: Republican Caucus Room, 4th Floor Government Center, 888 

Washington Boulevard, Stamford, CT 

  
The Cost Savings & Revenue Enhancement Committee met at the above date and time.  
In attendance were Co-Chair Cerasoli, Co-Chair Silver and Committee Member Reps. 
Fountain, Mitchell, Okun and Zelinsky.  Absent or excused were Committee Member 
Reps. Fedeli, Quinones and Reeder.  Also present were Rep. Caterbone and Jim 
Hricay, OPM.   
 
Co-Chair Silver called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 
   

 
Item No. Description 

  

 
Committee 

Action 

1.  CS29.001 REVIEW; Comparison with other cities of existing 
fees being charged 
08/04/14 – Submitted by Mayor Martin 
09/02/14 – Report Made & Held in Committee 
10/23/14 – Report Made & Held in Committee 
 

Report Made 

2.  CS29.002 REVEW; Discussion of Potential Fee Increases 
01/07/15 – Submitted by Jim Hricay 
 

Report Made 

 
The Committee reviewed potential fee increases suggested by Jim Hricay in the 
attached handout and made suggestions regarding the same.  The Committee 
discussed its mandate; it will make recommendations regarding fee increases to the 
appropriate Board of Representative Committees. 
 

As a Secondary Committee: 
 
1.  T29.029 ORDINANCE for publication; Amending Chapter 231, 

Article I, Miscellaneous Provisions, Section 231-7, 
Parking Violation Penalties, to Provide for New Fines 
for Parking Violations. 
11/20/14 – Submitted by Reps. DeLuca and Franzetti 

 

http://www.boardofreps.org/file-summary-cs29001.aspx
http://www.boardofreps.org/data/sites/43/userfiles/committees/costsavings/items/2015/cs29002.pdf
http://www.boardofreps.org/data/sites/43/userfiles/committees/costsavings/items/2015/cs29002.pdf
http://www.boardofreps.org/t29029.aspx


 

 
Co-Chair Silver adjourned the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Keith Silver, Co-Chair 
 

This meeting is on video. 

 

http://cityofstamford.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=2&clip_id=3487

